
HAWAII MEDICAL CENTER 

October 9,2008 

Roberto J. Torres 
Acting Chief 
US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Safety, Branch B 
612 E. Lamar Blvd, Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 76011-4125 

Subject: Bankruptcy Notification 
NRC License No. 53-1196603 
Docket No. 030-03557 

Dear Mr. Torres: 

Please let this serve as notification that Hawaii Medical Center, LLC has filed for Chapter 11 
bankruptcy reorganization. The petition was filed in United States Bankruptcy Court, 
District of Delaware on August 29,2008. 

Hawaii Medical Center, LLC operates Hawaii Medical Center East and Hawaii Medical 
Center West. Operations at both facilities will continue during bankruptcy proceedings. We 
will continue to comply with all applicable NRC regulations and license conditions. All 
radioactive materials are secure. 

If you require any additional information please contact our Radiation Safety Officer, 
Ronald Frick at 808-373-7009. 

Sincerely, 

Collin R. Dang, M.D. 
Chief Executive Officer 
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